City of Enderby Drinking Water Emergency Response Plan

BoiL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED

Effective May 15, 2017.

Sampling of the water system indicates that it is no longer necessary to boil water prior
to consumption.

Please help by informing others.
For further information, contact the City of Enderby at 250-838-7230.
Date of issue: May 15, 2017

Issued by: Tate Bengtson, Chief Administrative Officer
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